
 

Circular No. 80/2023-24                                                                          25th September 2023  

"The only way to save a rhinoceros is to save the environment in which it lives, because there's a mutual dependency between 

it and millions of other species of both animals and plants." - David Attenborough 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from AVN Vida international School! 

World Rhino Day is celebrated every year on 22nd September to raise awareness about the African 

and Asian species of rhinos and encourage people to take steps for their conservation. 

Happy World Rhino Day.  

 

Brown Day  
AVN Vida has planned to celebrate Brown Day for our Pre-primary tiny tots. The aim of the celebration is to make 

the students recognize colour Brown while learning the signiϐicance of saving and protecting the   Rhino 

which is of the same colour. Both the events will be celebrated on Wednesday, 27th September 2023.  

Note for the parent: 

Kindly send your ward in Brown attire. 

Activities for the day: 

Thumb printing- Nursery 

Sand painting – PP I 

Drawing – PP II 

 

 

Principal 

 

 


